New Prospectus

Our new prospectus is now available on our website. Although this is primarily aimed at parents whose children are not yet at the school, I thought I would point out that it is available as it does summarise very well all that goes on in the school.

There is also a new Sixth Form Prospectus and this too is available to view on the website.

Open Evening Thanks

Thank you to everyone who was involved in the Open Evening on Tuesday. We were again extremely busy with a very high turnout. I had only that afternoon been to a meeting with other headteachers to discuss planning further expansion of the city schools as we are due to be short of places again in about three years' time. As that point nears it is likely that more and more schools will be filled with parents who name them as their First Choice so the importance of making the right decision is clear — and Open Evenings are a big part of this choice.

Sixth Form Open Evening

The next significant event in our diary is this event for Year 11 students, which is on Tuesday week, 17 October. This is open to all Year 11 students, not just our own, so please pass the word. After an introductory talk we will have all the subjects available for students and parents to speak to; it is important to find out what each course entails to see whether or not it is right for you. Unlike GCSE, there are entry requirements for courses and so part of the discussion will be about what your predicted grades are for next summer. We have this event earlier than we used to as we found it helped focus the students on which subjects they need to get better grades in, and better to do that before it is too late.

Another key difference to GCSE is that we will not run courses that do not have enough applications, although we will continue to offer some courses in conjunction with King's school.

Sean Hayes

Academic Tutoring
Year 12 and Year 13
9 October to 20 October

Sixth Form Classics Visit to Cambridge University

Last week the Year 12 and 13 Classicists visited the Classics Faculty at Cambridge University for a Sixth form conference. Students heard lectures on topics as varied as the cultural context of Homer's epics, ghosts in Virgil's Aeneid, Greek Art and Roman Imperial Image. There was also the opportunity to spend some time looking round the historic city centre, which included a visit to Clare College. Students found this day to be informative and enjoyable; a good way to begin the year's study.

Discite linguam latinam

Do you want to stretch your intellect?

Do you fancy a linguistic challenge?

Came and learn Latin!!!

Every Monday: 1.15pm to 1.50pm in 107

See Miss Wilson further details

Focus Day

Friday 13 October is the first Focus day of the academic year. The programme is as follows:

Year	Focus for the day	Registration Area
7	Celebration of the Day of the Dead	Sports Hall
8	Visit to the Imperial War Museum, Duxford	Tennis Courts
9	Spanish Day	Check noticeboard outside Hall for room details
10	Healthy Relationships	Check noticeboard outside Hall for room details
11	Looking forward and achieving success	Hall
Sixth Form	Work Related Learning	Atrium

G O O D Ofsted

website: www.stjohnfisherschool.org.uk email: enquiries@stjohnfisherschool.org.uk

Extra Curricular Activities 2017-18

Monday Lunchtime

Ukulele Club & Music Club - 102 Mario Kart Club - 207 Learn Latin - 107 IT Club - 113 EAL homework club - 209

Monday After School

Year 7 Band & Independent Music Practice - 102 Football (Boys) - Field/Astro Basketball - Sports Hall Netball - Netball Courts Year 12/13 IT revision - 105

Tuesday Lunchtime

KS4/5 Band & Independent Music Practice - 102 Basketball - Sports Hall Muslim Prayer - 207 IT Club - II3 EAL homework club - 209

Wednesday Lunchtime

Girls Benchball - Sports Hall Dance Academy - 501 Orchestra - 102 Homework Club - 211 Muslim Prayer - 207 IT Club - 113 EAL homework club - 209

Wednesday After School

Year 8 Band - 102 Music Tech Club and Independent Practice - 102 Combined Cadet Force - 312 Year 11 Computing Intervention - 105

Thursday Lunchtime

Guitar Club & Music Independent Practice - 102 Boxercise & Dodgeball - Sports Hall Dance Club - 501 Table Top Gaming Club - 303 French & Spanish KS3 - 205 Science Club - Years 7 & 8 - 307 Muslim Prayer - 207 IT Club - 113 EAL homework club - 209 **Thursday After School**

Year 9 Band Practice & Music Theory Club - 102 Independent Music Practice - 102 Rugby - Field Badminton - Sports Hall Table Tennis - Sports Hall Food Prep & Nutrition support Year 11 - 306

Friday Lunchtime

Choir/Vocal Skills - 102 Girls Football - Field/Astro Film club - 209 Muslim Prayer Room - 207 IT Club - II3

Friday After School

Independent Music Practice - 102 Computing Club for Girls - 105

SJF House Competitions

"have life and have it abundantly"

Bench Ball is the focus this week for forms 5 to 8. We have a picture below of Westminster in action as we look forward to the semi-finals next week. The final game between the best four forms will take place on Wednesday, 18 October at lunchtime



Coming Soon:

Pumpkin Carving and Limbo

Open Evening

Congratulations to Dominika Gorka from St Thomas More Primary. Dominika won a £20 WH Smith's voucher after taking part in our Open Evening competition.

The Black History Month Committee, Peterborough

Invite you to celebrate Love, Unity and Community as part of Black History Month. Including

Music, Dance, Poetry, Food, Arts and Crafts stalls

Celebrate their Heritage and Culture in these venues:

7 October Cathedral Square 11.00am-5pm HRS. 14 October Millennium Centre 2pm until late. 28 October Peterborough Town Hall 14.00-16.00 Drama- We ain't that Different

For Further information please visit www.bhmpeterborough.org

Email: gideon@bhmpeterborough.org Tel. 07738610635